
Our mission group will be going to El Salvador this year in July. We need your

help to begin collecting items to go into the gift bags that we will give to the

widows of the congregation during their annual luncheon. 

You can find what we need in the "travel size" sections of most stores. If you are

a traveler, the items in your hotel rooms are the perfect size for these

bags....ask for extras. Also, when you are shopping, stop by the make-up

counter and ask for samples of make-up or perfume.  

Below is a list of the items we need...and if you would rather make a donation,

please give that to Marcy Bolden or Daphne Mitchell. (A sample of the bag is

posted on the bulletin board) THANK YOU!

Cosmetic bags (approx. 5 x 7 - Dollar Tree is a good place to buy these)

Shampoo - sample size

Conditioner - sample size

Lotion - sample size

Soap - small bar (think hotel size)

Chap Stick - any kind

Pocket Size Kleenex

Make up samples 

Deadline for collections is June 15th.
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CELEBRATING OUR GRADUATING SENIORS

Saturday Cookout - May 25 4:00 - 6:00 p.m. 
 • The church is providing Hamburgers and Hot Dogs. Please bring
all the sides and desserts to complete our meal!!

Sunday - May 26, 10:30 a.m. Senior Sunday in the Auditorium 

Graduating Seniors
 • Ana Destin Garcia
 • Darryl Koranteng
 • Eric Martinez
 • Jonathon Velez
 • Ryder Yates



MAY BIRTHDAYS
1 - Veronica Calvin
2 - Isabella Hernandez, Darrick      
Shepherd
4 - Paxton Wright
9 - Jose Ocampo
10 - Norma Bass
12 - Michele Barnes
13 - Piper Sawyer
14 - Wallace Primm
15 - James Cofer
19 - Jim Scott, Jackson Smith
20 - Jim Smith
22 - Blake Finney, Bentley Finney
23 - Sharon Eads, Kim
Montgomery
26 - Juanita Bratcher

Minister: Darrick Shepherd
Worship Leaders: Luke Green,  Don
Warren
Hispanic Minister: Mauricio Funes
Elders: Robert Beard, Brent Donegan,
Mauricio Funes, John Green, 
Johnny Mitchell, Bob Turner
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them as they celebrate the 

upcoming arrival of baby Hernandez!
There will be food/refreshments, 

everyone is invited!

PRAYER LIST
John Adams, Burton Barnes, Norma Bass,
Gladys Bogle, Juanita Bratcher, Ernest Burns,
Doris Bussell, Brenda Calvin, Avasia Carney,
Sue Duncan, Lela Forbis, Luanne Grandinetti,
Larry Helton, Carol Hunt, Wayne Hickman,
Carol Johnson, Martha Mitchell, Ronnie O'Neal,
JD Palacios, Marilyn Perry, Joyce Ramsey, Roger
Roberts, Mike Rosinbum, Angie Scott
Shoemaker, Bruce Spaulding, David Taylor,
Mindy Wilson, June Rae Waggoner

REMEMBER IN PRAYER
Don Webb suffered a fall last week. He is
very sore and has a broken rib. Please keep
him in your prayers as he recovers. 

Congratulations are in order to Brent and
Toni Donegan on being grandparents again! 

Keeley Grace was born to Matt and Kristi
Monday. 

She weighed 9 lbs 5 oz and was 20" long. 
Keep this growing family ,Matt, Kristi, Hallie,

Dansby and Keeley in your prayers.


